Feedback from a delegate
(Workshop on Bio Medical Waste Management — 13.08.2017)

From: Dr.D.Sivaraman <sivaramand83@gmail.com>

Date: Thu, Aug 17,2017 at 8:21 AM

Subject: Re: From Mahalingam A (Soft copies of BMW and Schedules)
To: Mahalingam A <mahali@mahali.in>

Dear Mahali Sir,

Thanks you so much doe sharing the PPT , I sincerely thank Dr.Paari for his brain
Storming session which would really benefit the health care profession for better
tomorrow.

I take this opportunity to render my thanks for the dedicated team to work behind
this wonderful workshop( Bio Medical Waste Management) and also the valuable
contribution of TwinTech Academy, Chennai in making the health care profession
a better one.

Dr.D.Sivaraman, Ph D
Scientist - Sathyabama University, Chennai



